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21.5.18 

Dear Parents, Carers and Children 

Attendance year to date -      Class Targets are set at 97% 

Class Attendance last week 

Nursery 98.6% 

Reception B 94.0% 

Reception C 94.2% 

Year 1 W 94.7% 

Year 1 H 93.1% 

Year 2 D 98.7% 

Year 2 S 99.7% 

Year 3 E 98.0% 

Year 3 BW 99.3% 

Year 4 H 95.7% 

Year 4 L 98.3% 

Year 5 H 93.7% 

Year 5 T 94.1% 

Year 6 R 97.0% 

Year 6 C 100.00% 

  

 
Friday’s Royal Wedding Celebrations – Thank you to all the staff for arranging 
such a wonderful day on Friday. Pupils enjoyed a range of activities including 
eating outdoors, lawn games, treasure hunts, eating wedding cake and Maypole 
dancing. Thank you to our older pupils who helped with the afternoon tea for the 
parishioners-they had a lovely time and spoke very highly about all our pupils and 
the warm welcome they received. There are lots of lovely pictures on the school 
website/twitter- please take time to have a look.  

St Anne’s RC Primary School 
Moss Bank, Crumpsall, Manchester, M8 5AB 

Tel: 0161 740 5995 

Fax: 0161 795 0236 

Headteacher : Mrs K Orrell (BEd Hons, NPQH)                                         

School Web site  www.stannescrumpsall.co.uk 
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Manchester Arena Bomb Remembrance Day – Tomorrow, 22nd May, we will be 
remembering those who died or who were injured in last year’s Arena bomb. 
Children may wear their own clothes to school for a donation towards the charities 
that continue to support those in need- it has been suggested that the children 
might wear yellow and black to symbolize the Manchester Bee but please don’t 
worry if your child does not have clothing in these colours. During the afternoon we 
will be holding a special peace assembly which will end with us all taking part in 
the National One minutes silence at 2.30pm as a mark of respect.  
Today we have had an artist in to decorate some of our windows with the 
Manchester Bee – hopefully the images will be a lasting memorial.   
 
School Aftercare Club – Need a place in September, please ring Ms P Doherty 
at the Northern Sunflower Holiday Club on 07719874119.  

 
New School Uniform - After consulting with parents, pupils and governors it has 
been agreed that we will move to a new school uniform from September 2018 (we 
were overwhelmed by the number of parents and pupils who agreed with the plans 
for a new uniform.) Governors have agreed that for the first year pupils may wear 
the current uniform alongside the new one- this will mean that parents who have 
already bought uniform will not be out of pocket. Governors have also agreed to 
fund the cost of a school tie for all parents purchasing the new school jumper. 
White school shirts, trousers, skirts etc. will remain as they currently are and can 
be purchase from local supermarkets and uniform shops. I am hoping to have a 
price list for jumpers and ties after the ½ term holiday and will update you as soon 
as possible.  
 
Playground Safety –  Please do not allow your child to come onto the school 
playground riding bikes, scooters etc. Also, dogs (with the exception of assistant 
dogs) must not be brought on to school premises.  
 
Manchester City Multi Skills Club – Friday 25th May Cancelled . 
 
Diary dates 
 
Tuesday 22nd May- Memorial assembly in school to remember people who lost 
their lives and were seriously hurt in last year’s bomb.  
 
Monday 21st to Fri 25th May- Manchester week- children will be working with 
artists this week on art based Manchester themes. We will be having a show case 
event after school for you to look at the work produced after the 2 week holiday 
(provisional date Thursday 14th June). 
 
Thursday 24th May – Transition Day for pupils in Yr6 moving to Our Lady’s High 
School in September.  
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Class Photographs and Y6 leavers – Friday 25th May. School closes for 2 
weeks holiday, children return on Monday 11th June. 
 
Saturday 26th May- basketball ‘A’ team at Manchester Arena to see the Harlem 
Globetrotters – letter to follow detailing arrangements.   
 

 
Saturday 16th June - Holy Communion Year 3BW 
 
Monday 18th June - Year 6 Residential trip. 
 
Tuesday 19th June – Year 5 Halle Orchestra Bridgewater Hall 
 
Saturday 23rd June –Holy Communion - Year 3E 
 
Friday 29th June – St Peter and Paul Mass 9.10am in Church  
 
Monday 9th July – KS2 sports at Manchester Athletics Stadium- letters to follow  
 
Thursday 12th July – Year 6 Leavers Disco in school. 
 
Thursday 19th July – Leaver’s Mass 9.15am in Church- please note this date may 
change to Thursday 12th July but will be confirmed after the holidays.  
 
 


